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The Director of Central Intelligence L/ o
Washiﬁglon, D.C. 20505 Ol/

21 December 1984

Mrs.. » 25X1
Office of Legislative Liaison

Dear | 25X1

I heard of your plans to retire and I wanted
to let you know how much we all appreciated your
support to the Agency, particularly your work as
Executive Assistant to Bobby Imman and Chuck Briggs.
In addition, I'm told that your efforts in
Legislative Liaison during these past few months
have contributed greatly to the smooth operation
of that Office.

Your many friends here in the Agency join
me in wishing you well in your retirement.

Sincerely,

Director
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